
 

3049 Ramada Way, Suite 200  ·  Green Bay, WI 54304 
P: 920-347-0850   ·  F: 920-347-0851 

December 28, 2015 
 
Mr. Alex Damien, P.E. 
City of Waukesha Department of Public Works 
Engineering Division 
130 Delafield St. 
Waukesha, WI 53188 
 
Re: Proposal to Perform Engineering Design Services for the Noise Wall Design 
 CTH TT Waukesha Bypass 
 Waukesha County 
 ID: 2788-00-02 
 
Dear Mr. Damien: 

Bloom Companies, LLC (Bloom) appreciates your consideration of our qualifications provide design services 
for the noise measurements, modeling and Noise Wall at the Western side of Waukesha Bypass, County TT, 
between Woodridge Lane and Joanne Drive in Waukesha County.  We have reviewed details of the project 
and selected team members that offer relevant expertise to successfully deliver this project.   

We propose to do the first part, - noise survey and analysis including electronic modeling and preliminary 
Noise Wall design to allow progressing into Public Involvement Process as required. The following two parts 
are only “if authorized” by City based on the results from the previous step: 

(1) For Noise Survey and Analysis the actual cost up to $14,214.23 plus a fixed fee of $1,062.20, 
not to exceed $15,276.43 in total.  

(2) If Authorized for Public Involvement Process the actual cost up to $11,707.84 plus a fixed fee 
of $910.05, not to exceed $12,617.89 in total.  

(3) If Authorized for Noise Wall Design and Structure Plans the actual cost up to $17,457.87 plus 
a fixed fee of $1,357.00, not to exceed $18,814.87 in total.  

As Project Manager, I will use my 31 years of experience to manage the project team and coordinate with 
affected property owners, the City, County, WisDOT, agencies and utilities. Our team provides the 
experience, communications skills, and approach to address stakeholder questions/concerns in order to bring 
everyone together for this important endeavor.  

We are excited for the opportunity to provide our complete package of engineering services, and look 
forward to teaming with you on this project. I invite you to contact me with any questions regarding this 
proposal.  

Respectfully submitted,  
BLOOM COMPANIES, LLC 
 
 
 
Yan Nenaydykh, PE 
Project Manager 
414-467-9947 
ynenaydykh@bloomcos.com 


